Important Notice Regarding Filling of Stations

It is clarified that submission of station preferences is

mandatory for all teachers currently working as BRPs or ABRCs.

Only those candidates who are already adjusted in a school may
select the option “No, I do not want to choose a station” by

indicating the name of their present posting school.

In view of various court cases, the Department has decided to
adjust all Guest/Regular Teachers working as BRPs or ABRCs in
schools against their respective posts. Therefore, all concerned are
once again requested to fill maximum number of preferences,

otherwise they will be posted under the “anywhere” category by
the system.

Time for filling preferences is also extended up to 20.09.2025
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